BEULAH LAND BAPTIST MISSION

SITIO GOMEZ, MABATANG, ABUCAY BATAAN, PHILIPPINES, 2114. PTR. JERRY E. DE GUZMAN CONTACT #: +6394-9313-0594



Dear Friends,



May the Grace and Mercy of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ continue to shed and abundantly flow in our lives specially this year of 2018.



First, we want to express our heartfelt gratitude for your support and prayers for us and for the ministry which is entrusted to us by Our Lord here in Sitio Gomez, Mabatang, Abucay, Bataan. We are so thankful for all the financial support that you've reached out to us. Because of that, we are so glad to inform you that the work here continues to grow cheerfully and serve the Lord more and more by gathering regular feeding programs for the children and teaching them the Gospel every Saturday and Sunday. We're so glad that the church attendance was increasing because of the families of these children, and we're also able to teach their parents with the word of God and the work of Salvation that the Lord Jesus did for us.



Because of the overflowing joy that we are receiving from the ministry, we want to extend our prayers to you and to your family that the Lord may continue to bless each and every one of us and the works that you do to glorify His name.



Respectfully yours,



Jerry E. de Guzman Missionary Pastor, BLBM